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CITY OF HAMILTON 

 
NOTICE OF MOTION 

 
 

 Public Works Committee: July 6, 2022 

 
 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR N. NANN………...……………………………....... 
 
 

Safety Enhancements on Wentworth Street North in Proximity to Cathy Wever 
Elementary School (Ward 3) 
 

WHEREAS, Vision Zero and Complete Streets principles are used in the City of Hamilton 
to provide a safer environment for all road users;  
 
WHEREAS, on June 17, 2022 a young pedestrian was struck on Wentworth Street North 
by the driver of a pick-up truck and sustained serious injuries; and 
 
WHEREAS, the collision occurred on Wentworth Street North in-front of Cathy Wever 
Elementary School.   
 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED: 
 
(a) That Transportation Operations & Maintenance staff review Wentworth Street North 

between Bristol Street and Cannon Street East to determine and undertake 
reasonable safety enhancements with an emphasis on pedestrian and school 
safety, including consideration for a speed limit reduction to 30 km/hr within the 
School Zone;  

 
(b) That the Mayor and City Clerk be authorized and directed to execute any required 

agreement(s) and ancillary documents, with such terms and conditions in a form 
satisfactory to the City Solicitor. 

 


